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Ellen Fairleigh

From: Pete Wetzel <pcwetzel@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 2, 2018 5:32 AM
To: Ellen Fairleigh; Joe Levan
Cc: Tim Callahan; Tim Callahan, Attorney; Leanne F. Wetzel
Subject: Comments on PLN51027 SPT

Good morning Ellen, 
 
The following link is a document from residents of the easement on Falk 
Rd:  https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DSvtf4Mg5C5Jdet2gro4vJ558Nd0UiHV/view?usp=sharing 
 
It is the comments for "PLN51027 SPT - STAHL & ST LOUIS". We please ask that these are submitted as public comment 
to that short plat notice and be reviewed by City Attorney Joe Levan (cc'ed on this note).  
 
With the PDF being of a large size, I chose to send it as a link rather than risk it being too big to attach to an email and 
rejected. Please reply back to confirm you are able to receive the PDF file. I apologize if this is not an ideal method. 
 
Thank you, 
Pete Wetzel 
10521 Falk Rd NE 
Bainbridge Island, WA 


